
Board report  
September 2017 
 

 

Getting things ready for the annual audit. 

 

Doing a lot of reading on virtual reality and libraries. 

 

Finished details for the Annual Meeting next month with the venue.  At this point, there are 53 people 

attending – counting speakers and guests.  

 

Submitted last OverDrive order for the fiscal year.   

 

I plan to go to the 100th Birthday party for St Clair County Friday.   

 

Renaissance zone payments went out last week. 

 

Getting ready for the Annual Report. 

   

New State Aid report, will look different than previous years.  Please remember to send me a copy – 

either paper or electronic. 

 

No report on upcoming state legislation:  House Bill 4814 – requiring all millages to be on the November 

Ballot, and Senate Bill 571 – prohibiting those seeking millages from discussing the proposal with the 

public for 60 days prior to the vote.    

 

Spent time tracking down some information on Penal Fines for Saginaw County libraries.  At this point, 

they have not been mailed.   

 

 


